
City of San Pablo, California 

 Certificate of Special Recognition 

The San Pablo City Council congratulates 

La Strada Italian Cuisine 

Winner of the 2018 San Pablo Small Business of the Year Award 

La Strada has been contributing to the San Pablo community for over 20 years and continues to 

consistently offer an elegant, quality place to dine and gather. It is a strong employer, retaining some 

employees for over 20 years. La Strada’s quality and the way they treat people mean they attract 

significant disposable income from outside the area. It is a leader among the merchant community and 

a place where the community at-large feels welcome. 

 

 

Dated this 7th day of May, 2018 

in San Pablo, California 

 

__________________________ 

Genoveva Garcia Calloway, Mayor 


